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Timely news, when you need it most 

Boatwright Library has an expanded collection of Kindles and 
now offers themed groups including a general collection of titles, 
a non-fiction group, young adult group, and a One Book, One 
Campus group. Want to check one out? Ask at the front desk or 
search the library catalog for “BML Kindle.”  

Study rooms are in high demand at this time of the 
year! Here are a couple of reminders: 
 Study rooms are first come, first served—no reservations. 
 Loan period is 2 hours per group with no renewals. Repeat 

checkout is allowed after a 15 minute wait period. 

Out of print credits? You can purchase more on Banner under 
OneCard Services (using Spidercard $). Purchase by cash or 
Spidercard is also available at the Boatwright front desk for pur-
chases up to $10. And of course, limiting printing when possible 
will save your money AND the environment! 

Did you know that the library has a research guide covering is-
sues discussed in this year’s One Book, One Campus selec-
tion? Visit http://libguides.richmond.edu/halfthesky to learn 
more in preparation for the lecture by Sheryl WuDunn, co-
author of Half the Sky, on November 9. 


